
 

 

Friday 4 July 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers  

I do hope the students had a good induction day with us yesterday and enjoyed meeting the 
staff and other students. 

For any of you who missed the parents' evening last night the slides are on our website. 

Moving onto Angmering Issue  7 is now online.  It contains Frequently Asked Questions 
which I hope is of help. 

Don't forget to download the MCAS app and give your consents if you have not yet done so. 
This will allow you to make changes to the information which has come from the primary 
school and  give the consents we need for September.  The app will only allow you to make 
changes once.   Any changes you  need to make after this will then need to be sent to the 
year team administrators to make for you.  YearTeamAdmins@theangmeringschool.co.uk .   

Support LNC Fair:  On Saturday (5th July) 10am to 2pm we have the Lavinia Norfolk 
Centre Summer Fete, here at the school on the field. Free entry and all are welcome. There 
will be a raffle, tombolas, crafts, games and refreshments. Why not come along and join in 
the fun?  

Any queries, please do let me know. 
 
Best wishes 
Fiona  
Admissions Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/LHO-Year-6-parents-information-evening.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-7-2.pdf

